
 

Language Arts  

We will learn the 

symbols and sounds 

for “at,” and learn 

about rhyming words. 

Math  

Number identification 

and matching. 

Science   

We will talk about 

chemical reaction and 

make slime. 

 

Home Connection 

Make oobleck with 

your child.  See 

instruction sheet that 

will go home in your 

child’s bag this week. 

(Materials needed: 

corn starch and 

water). 
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May 14, 2018 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

Snack and Half Birthday : Cora T. 

Readers: Tues. – Salina C.  (9:40 am - 10:20 am) 

 

We have a few 4” geraniums in various colors available for $5 each if you would like to purchase some. 

  

End-of-Year Program and Graduation will be Wednesday, May 23 at 6:30 pm in the Social Hall.  We will have a 

magic show in the Social Hall on Thursday, May 24 at 9:00 am – 9:45 am.  Please feel free to invite friends and 

family to enjoy the show! 

 

Construction on Barrypoint Rd. will begin soon so parking may become an issue.  Scottswood Rd., the other street 

that runs along the church, may be a good parking option.  

 

 

 

Theme: Dr.  Seuss 

Last week we learned about positional and directional words by 

reading a take-home story in which we placed a butterfly sticker in 

the correct directional place, we began our preparation for the end 

of the year show.   The children learned firsthand about monarch 

chrysalides and caterpillars.  One chrysalis metamorphized into a 

monarch.  Unfortunately, one butterfly died as it was trying to 

emerge from the chrysalis.  Miss Diane, from the Riverside Library, 

read to us.  

This week we will read Dr. Seuss books One Fish, Two Fish and Cat in 

the Hat and make related crafts.  We will continue our preparations 

for our end of the year program. 

This week’s Word Wall words are: sat, cat, bat     

  

 


